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Packet Pick Up 

Currently, printable packets for students to work on are available online at 

www.wesdschools.org/students or will be available for pick up tomorrow, Thursday, April 2, 

from 10:30 a.m. to noon at all school sites. New packets will be available every Thursday 

thereafter. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this unique time.  If you have any 

questions, please email wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org or call 602-347-2600. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Paul Stanton 

Superintendent 
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